

BROKER NEWSLETTER - OCTOBER 2024



Quick Updates

Open Enrollment in Individual and Family Plans (IFP) for On- and Off-Exchange (Elevate Health Plans at DHMP) will start on November 1, 2024 and run through January 15, 2025. Visit DenverHealthMedicalPlan.org/Become-Member/Elevate-Exchange for more information on our 2025 PY offerings!



Technology/Materials

Please remember that all marketing and member materials are on the website at DenverHealthMedicalPlan.org/Brokers



Upcoming Trainings/Meetings

Medicare First Look Meetings are here!
Please contact Broker Support at
ElevateBroker@dhha.org or 281-750-1646 to set
up a virtual meeting.



ComplianceCorner

There is an optional question to disclose race/ethnicity on the Medicare application, while language is mandatory. Please remind brokers going into AEP that they are required to ask the question. If a member chooses not to disclose, then they may select that option on the application.



Broker Services

Contact: Jim Moses, Sales Manager Ph: 281-750-1646 Email: ElevateBroker@dhha.org Email: James.Moses@dhha.org



DenverHealthMedicalPlan.org

Denver Health Medical Plan | 777 Bannock St. MC 6000 | Denver, CO 80204 US

<u>Unsubscribe</u> | <u>Update Profile</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data Notice</u>

